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Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Lisa Westbrook <lisaw@tuolumneutilities.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 7:55 AM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Pinecrest Lake, Letter of Support

 

 
To Whomever..  
I am a currant customer with T.U.D. and have been a 
customer since 2005. 
 

  I have continually made effort to conserve and control my 
water use located at 18142 4th Ave. in Jamestown, 
Ca.  Records will show this is so and I will continue to 
conserve as best as I can.I see my friends and neighbors 
doing all they can to conserve as well.  
 

 I believe we are all concerned with water and about this 
current drought we are in.    There is a quality of life that 
needs be addressed also...Clean clothes,clean bodies,clean 
dishes and property care and appreciation and maintenance 
to name a few. 
 

 In regards to Pine Lake...I believe that T.U.D. and it's agents 
are and have always looked out for the community and 
Tuolumne County at large. I have always been treated fairly 
and they seem to know what they're doing inasmuch as I 
have always had clean,tasty water and enough of it to make 
my life here in Tuolumne Co. worth living. 
 We are ALL concerned but these people ARE the 
experts....Listen to them.  
                                              Thank You 
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                                                                  James "J.D." Roel 
 
                                        
                          (209) 984-3317 
        
           
Good judgment comes from experience, 
and a lot of that comes from bad judgment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


